Dear Bakersfield College Student Government Association,

I am writing this letter to formally announce my resignation from the role of Director of Student
Organizations at Bakersfield College. I am genuinely appreciative of the opportunity I have had

to contribute to the Student Government Association at Bakersfield College.

After careful consideration, I have assessed and prioritized my commitments. Regrettably, it has
become progressively more difficult to effectively manage my responsibilities while also
meeting the demands of the BCSGA position. This situation has led me to the realization that

while the position is an ideal fit, the timing is not favorable for me to continue in this capacity.

I would like to extend my sincere gratitude to the BCSGA Advisors and members for their
support and collaboration during my tenure. I am confident that with the dedication and passion
within the team, the organization will continue to thrive.

In light of my departure, I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition for my successor.
Thank you for your understanding and for the experiences I have gained during my time in this

role.

Sincerely,

Abigail Tamayo



